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I object to policy W4 Brooklands Farm development as the local sewage works is already under capacity and the 
additional 1400 homes would cause more over spills and damage to the quality of bathing waters in the area. 
As a retired sewage treatment design engineer I have considered the FFT capacity of the southern water works in 
the area and this must be rectified as a matter of urgency 
 
In addition there will be a loss of diversity in the wildlife of the area which serves as a buffer to clowes woods. 
Too much traffic would be caused on the already overloaded roads to Canterbury. 
Regards 
Andrew cheesman 
 

 
 
 
 

 




